You successfully passed a job interview. You are expected to start on November 15, But you will not be able on that date.

Task: Write a letter to your new boss, explaining your situation, expressing your concern and suggesting solutions.
Dear Sir/Madam;
I am writing to inform you that, I won’t be able to start work on November 15, as agreed during my recent interview with you.

The reason that I can’t start work was because my mother has fell from the stairs yesterday. As, I am the only daughter and there are no other relatives who are able to look after my mother, I have no other choice but to go back to look after her. According to the doctors it will take about two weeks for her to be able to walk and care for herself again.

I apologize for all the inconvenience and I truly belived that you need me to be at work on that day for the project that is schedule to kick off three weeks later. I am able to work for home and completed the project as mention. I will also report to you through e-mail and if there is a problem, I will call and inform you along the way.

Once again, I’m very sorry for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.

Yours faithfully,
S. Chua.

Comments: The task is somewhat utterly covered. None-withstanding, there are some crucial errors which will result in the elimination of the total band.( Red-colored)
